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2016-Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Deadline:11/15/16 12:00 noon

F\% ECEIVE D

10-6-16

SWRCB Clerk







Given the length of time that this document has already been in development, allowing
additional time for the development of substantive public comment will not unduly harm the
fish species or impair water quality that the SED is intended to protect. Yet conversely, the
rights of thousands of individuals directly represented by N ced, and tens of thousands of
Californians that indirectly benefit from the water resources managed by Merced, will be
irreparably and unjustifiably harmed without the time needed to completely and thoroughly
review and study the SED and develop substantive comments.

Therefore, Merced joins with its sister agencies on the Tuolumne and Stanislaus Rivers, and
community leaders at both the local and state levels, in requesting an extension to the

commenting period provided under CEQA. M ~-~~d requests the commer*i=~ =~=ind bn
oot ot °7 77"7 Your thoughtful consideration of this request is
app iated.
Sincerely,

<
John Sweigard

General Manager

cc: Board of Directors, Merced Irrigation District (by email only)
Board of Directors, SWRCB Board (by email only)
Tom Howard, E utive Director, SWRCB (by email only)





